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Barry Klayman and Mark Felger's article "Did the Supreme Court Recognize a Duty to Preserve

Unallocated Free Space?" was published in the Delaware Business Court Insider. The article

discusses a recent Delaware Supreme Court opinion regarding the deletion of electronically stored

documents during pending litigation.
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